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Project Updates 
SCWA’s contractor, McGuire and Hester (M&H), has been 
working hard to construct the new water system and 
service connections throughout the remaining areas of 
Arden Park. As of August, M&H completed their first major 
milestone which included the water main installation for the 
entire Arden Service Area Project! M&H is required to pressure test, disinfect, and flush the pipes prior 
to connecting the new water mains into the existing system. Pipe testing is still underway, but has been 
completed in Phase A1, A2, C, D1, D2, E, and J (see map attached). Water mains in Phase F will be 
tested this month. A separate crew has been installing water services (from the water main to the 
meter) at each property and is approximately 70% completed. Individual water services for each 
property are crossed over to the new system once the water mains are fully tested and disinfected. 
Approximately 45% of properties in the Project have been crossed over to the new system.  
 
As construction crews begin placing notifications for your street with barricades and door tags, please 
plan ahead to grant access for the work. When access is not granted to the property, the contractor 
cannot complete the water service connection or crossover, and water may be shut off when the 
existing water mains are abandoned. Paving is also planned to begin in September, please keep an eye 
for “No Parking” signs during this construction activity. If you have questions regarding the Project, 
please reach out via email or leave a message with the project hotline.  
 
Lastly, although most customers have already signed their Permit for Temporary Entry (PTE), we have 
a handful of customers that have not signed the documents. If you were previously mailed a postcard 
requesting your cooperation to sign the PTE and meter location sheet, please contact the Project 
Liaison to set up an appointment to avoid any interruptions to your water.  
 
Project Summary 

• Begin Construction – October 2023 
• Work Completed – Utility exploration, water main installation, 70% of water service installation, 

45% of water service crossovers, 70% of fire hydrant installation, and Phase A1, A2, C, D1, D2, 
E, and J water main tie-ins 

• Work Remaining – install remaining fire hydrants and water services, test and tie-in new system 
in Phase B, F, G, H, and I, complete remaining service crossovers, remove and/or replace 
existing fire hydrants, abandon old water mains, and restore streets 

• End Construction – Tentative September 2026 
 
Project Webpage 
Please visit: www.ArdenServiceMeters.org for the latest updates and project 
information or scan the following QR code with a smartphone camera and click the 
link to be rerouted to the Project webpage.  

Questions or Concerns?   
 
Please reach out to the project team: 
Project Engineer, Helen Rocha 
Project Liaison, Patti Ransdell 
Phone: (916) 874-3070 
E-mail: ArdenServiceMeters@saccounty.gov 
 
 

http://www.ardenservicemeters.org/
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